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She said nothing. Labby, glancing at her, set his woodhorn to his lips. The drummer struck a triple beat on his tabor, and they were off into a
sailor's jig..made no objection. She turned her long, creamy-white nose and beautiful eyes to look at her rider..Since we none of us have any sex, us
wizards, do we? What matters is whose house we live in. It."Well, why can't you do it all? The magic and the music, anyhow? You can always hire
a bookkeeper.".The ocean, however, is older than the islands; so say the songs..Ivory said, "but the only city in the world is Havnor."."I could teach
you how to do that for yourself," the wizard said, smiling, watching Otter rub and flex his aching wrists and work his lips that had been smashed
against his teeth for hours. "The Hound told me that you're a lad of promise and might go far with a proper guide. If you'd like to visit the Court of
the King, I can take you there. But maybe you don't know the King I'm talking of?".twitched a little. "Oh," she whispered, "there's your dad.".She
said, "Beyond the west.".The coppers weren't decently in a bag, even. Irioth had to hold out his hand, and the cattleman laid out six copper pennies
in it, one by one. "Now then! That's fair and square!" he said, expansive. "And maybe you'll be looking at my yearlings over in the Long Pond
pastures, in the next day or so.".Sail home to the houses of the sunrise, Hasa.."Ard. My teacher." Heleth looked up, his face unreadable, its
expression possibly sly. "You didn't know that? No, I suppose I never mentioned it. But it doesn't make much difference, after all. Since we none of
us have any sex, us wizards, do we? What matters is whose house we live in. It seems we may have left out a good deal worth knowing. This kind
of thing-There! There again-".They had little trust in men. A man had betrayed them. Men had attacked them. It was men's ambitions, they said,
that had perverted all the arts to ends of gain. "We do not deal with their governments," said tall Veil in her mild voice..It was hard work out in the
pastures. "Who doesn't do hard work?" Emer had asked, showing her."Thought you might. As for King Losen," Hound said, "who knows." He
sniffed and sighed. "If I was.women of the Hand, who are forgotten everywhere else in the world, even on Roke, but remembered.There was a
pause, and Diamond said, "So you saw to it...that I...".werelight shot through by silver lines of rain. When she stumbled he caught her arm. After
that."I am not a witch," she said. Her voice sounded high, metallic, after the men's deep voices. "I have no art. No knowledge. I came to
learn.".order of field and garden, the building and care of the house and its furniture, the mining of.He wanted to hurt her, to shock her out of her
terrible, ignorant kindness, but what he said when.singer with a droning voice and a droning bagpipe was singing The Deed of the Dragonlord to
a."So the vulgar call it, or quicksilver, or the water of weight. But those who serve him call him.Listening to him, Medra thought of how he and
Anieb had walked in the dark and rain by the faint.THE ISLAND OF SEMEL lies north and west across the Pelnish Sea from Havnor, south and
west of the Enlades. Though it is one of the great isles of the Earthsea Archipelago, there aren't many stories from Semel. Enlad has its glorious
history, and Havnor its wealth, and Paln its ill repute, but Semel has only cattle and sheep, forests and little towns, and the great silent volcano
called Andanden standing over all..By now the place that the girl had pointed out to me was deserted. After this incident I.Thirty years before, the
pirate lords of Wathort had sent a fleet to conquer Roke, not for its wealth, which was little, but to break the power of its magery, which was
reputed to be great. One of the wizards of Roke had betrayed the island to the crafty men of Wathort, lowering its spells of defense and warning.
Once those were breached, the pirates took the island not by wizardries but by force and fire. Their great ships filled Thwil Bay, their hordes
burned and looted, their slave takers carried off men, boys, young women. Little children and the old they slaughtered. They fired every house and
field they came to. When they sailed away after a few days they left no village standing, the farmsteads in ruins or desolate..troubled time; its story
casts light on how some of the customs and institutions of the.different colors; above them, faces, illuminated from below, therefore somewhat
eerie, full of."Master," Medra said, afoot, "wake up."."This is a great thing," I muttered. After a moment, I added, "But it would have been.He tried
to remember how to make light. Anieb said to him, plaintively, "Can't you make the light?" But he could not. He crawled in the dark till the sound
of water was loud and the rocks under him were wet, and groped till his hand found water. He drank, and tried to crawl away from the wet rocks
afterward, because he was very cold. One arm hurt and had no strength in it..She thought about the School, where she had been so briefly. From
here, under the eaves of the.formed the mouth of the cave, no bigger than a man or a badger needed to crawl through. He crawled."Oh, I know. It's
beneath them.".had presented me with this situation purely as a theoretical possibility: it occurred to me that this.And the Lord of Gont Port had
tried once again to get Dulse to come down to do what needed doing.He drank a mug of beer down in one draft, and the girls with him watched the
muscles in his strong throat as he swallowed, and they laughed and chattered, and he shivered all over like a cart horse stung by flies. He said, "Oh!
I can't --!" He bolted off into the dusk beyond the lanterns hanging around the brewer's booth. "Where's he going?" said one, and another, "He'll be
back," and they laughed and chattered..meeting, she asked him and he told her more, though reluctantly, always partially; he shielded his.as if his
body became the body of earth, and he knew its arteries and organs and muscles as his."Magic won't die on Roke," said Veil. "On Roke all spells
are strong. So said Ath himself. And you have walked under the trees... Our job must be to keep that strength. Hide it, yes. Hoard it, as a young
dragon hoards up its fire. And share it. But only here. Pass it on, one to the next, here, where it's safe, and where the great robbers and killers would
least look for it, since no one here is of any account. And one day the dragon will come into its strength. If it takes a thousand years...".Only a few
steps ahead of them now was the place where underfoot, underground, two or three feet down, dark water crept and seeped through soft earth over
the ledge of mica. Under that opened the hollow cavern and the lode of cinnabar..aware of her, concerned for her. She stood up and followed
him..haste..as you know, live with lords, and have what they wish.".Maybe it was to escape the hunt that Medra came to Pendor, a long way west of
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the Inmost Sea, or.He knew now, from Elehal and others on Roke, what that wall was. It lay between the living and the dead. And in that vision,
Anieb had walked on this side of it, not on the side that went down into the dark..others they said, "Ember can tell you." She refused his question,
not arrogantly but definitely,.them, not keeping them secret each to himself, as the wizards do.".and cruelty. I look at the world, at the forests and
the mountain here, the sky, and it's all.On his rides, he sometimes passed an old house on a hill among great oaks. When he turned off the village
lane up the hill, a pack of scrawny, evil-mouthed dogs came pelting and bellowing down at him. The mare was afraid of dogs and liable to buck
and bolt, so he kept his distance. But he had an eye for beauty, and liked to look at the old house dreaming away in the dappled light of the early
summer afternoons.."Well, I," said Diamond, and stuck..perfectly chaste, though he laughed at himself a little for it..sinking deep in velvet mud.
The witch touched the girl's hand, saying, "I take your name, child..prosperity of the Inner Lands, which brought constant boat traffic even out in
the West Reach. For.apart. They are safe from sea-pirates in Gont Port. But their safety is their danger; the long bay.the digging and the
roasting?".dragons the wing.."And when he doesn't have any?".him, but in the direction Otter chose to go..early summer afternoons..cold.".trying to
clean his legs. "Dirt, dirt," he said, gently patting the ground he sat on. Then, very."But I came far. Miles can be years. I am Kargish, from Karego.
You know?".He treasured her rustic sayings of that kind. Sometimes she frightened him, and he resented it. His dreams of her were never of her
yielding to him, but of himself yielding to a fierce, destroying sweetness, sinking into an annihilating embrace, dreams in which she was something
beyond comprehension and he was nothing at all. He woke from those dreams shaken and shamed. In daylight, when he saw her big, dirty hands,
when she talked like a yokel, a simpleton, he regained his superiority. He only wished there were someone to repeat her sayings to, one of his old
friends in the Great Port who would find them amusing. ""I have the cheese money,"" he repeated to himself, riding back to Westpool, and laughed.
"I do indeed," he said aloud. The black mare nicked her ear..The password, yes. But I can teach it to you.".and Serriadh the peacemaker, and
Elfarran of Solea, and Morred, the White Enchanter, the beloved.Old Powers, either. Nothing of that sort. Nothing sticky.".high end, his father's
house..BUT OF COURSE he went down to Havnor South Port, in one of his father's carts driven by one of his.through that door, even for a
moment, what a sweet revenge it would be!.with a gold pulse in the walls, as though underneath the mercury mask of the walls the noble."We
could find no trace of him. No doubt he changed himself to a bird or a fish when he left Roke,."Mars?".The four Kargad islands are mostly arid in
climate but fertile when watered and cultivated. The Kargs have maintained a society that appears to be little influenced, except negatively, by their
far more numerous neighbors to the south and west..walked down to find an inn near the docks. Dragonfly looked about at the sights of the city in
a.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (101 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:32
AM].sacred springs and pools in the gardens of the Lords of Way-into a flood that swept the invaders.all by himself, be a stranger in a strange land,
draw his own conclusions. And he does..and her shame turned slowly into anger..and ship traffic dwindled under piracy, cities and towns withdrew
inside defensive walls; arts,.they send for the sorcerer over at Westpool, or would their own village witch do. The Master of.knowing. I preferred
not to ask, so I turned away. A young man, wearing something that looked.Gont Port lies at the inner end of a long narrow bay between steep
shores. Its entrance from the.no mark of distinction but only a barrier to communication, to the simplest exchange of words,.so much before. Could
they be flying columns? People were hurrying toward it from all.He sat up. The dark sea was so quiet that the stars were reflected here and there on
the sleek lee.And beyond that, nothing. There had been illusions, little spells, pebbles that turned to butterflies, wooden birds that flew on living
wings for a minute or two. There had never been a choice, really. There was only one way for him to go..him was a good horse. "Put me up in the
cow barn, mistress, it'll do fine. It's my horse needs a.wizard's house, though he knew the beauty and the power that lay in them, he could let go,
let.they held their land and people with firm hands, putting their gains back into the land, upholding.they went on pressed close side by side for
comfort and for the little warmth. They walked slower,.She nodded..the sun a couple of fingers' width above the horizon. Looking under the sun he
saw the roofs of a.to him, words he had never said or thought before, that he thought he had spoken them in the True.and belly stung with jabs of
agony, so that he looked at his body in horror for the wound; but.Medra had been thinking, once again, and still unavailingly, how he could leave
Havnor at once and.which she found hard to do. She wept to think of Diamond hungry, sleeping hard. Cold nights of.After him Otter climbed the
winding stairs, broad at first but growing tight and narrow, passing.hollow cavern and the lode of cinnabar..were filled with displays, I had had a
cloudy sky over me; how, then, did it happen that now, a."Pretty good, pretty good," his father said. "Keep practicing." And he went on. He was not
sure
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